Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: entertainment venue licences
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Woodgate & Clark are a firm of Insurance Loss Adjusters. We have been appointed on behalf of Folgate Insurance to validate a business interruption claim for a licensed sexual entertainment venue. 

Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, we would like to request the following information in order to assist us with the validation of the claim presented. 

• The numbers of establishments with sexual entertainment venue licences on 1 January 2019, 1 January 2020, 1 January 2021, 1 January 2022, 1 January 2023 and 1 January 2024 within the jurisdiction of Leicester City Council and the names and addresses of each of these establishments.
The reason for our request is because we would like to understand what other establishments were licensed on each date to identify if there has been an increase / decrease of such licensed premises in the jurisdiction of the Council since 01 January 2019.

Answer:
There were 3 premises with sexual entertainment venue licences in each year which are as follows:

Spearmint Rhino, 64 Belgrave gate, Leicester LE1 3GQ

Platinum Lace, 1 Abbey Street, Leicester LE1 3TE

Chasers, 15 Free Lane, Leicester LE1 1JX

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

